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Vonberg Valve, inc. California Proposition 65 Statement 

 

 This statement is to inform Vonberg Valve’s customers those items produced by Vonberg Valve do not 
contain chemicals which are listed on California’s Safe Drinking Water & Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986. 
This Act, commonly known as Proposition 65 (Prop 65), establishes a list of chemicals which the state of 
California’s risk assessment process has determined to present a risk of cancer, birth defects or other 
reproductive harm.  

Vonberg Valve will continue to monitor the Proposition 65 regulations for any new chemicals. Vonberg 
Valve will compare any newly listed chemicals with the raw materials in our finished product and 
communicate this information to our customers.  

Signed                                                                                   Date 
 
Carl Patterson 
Production Quality Supervisor 
Vonberg Valve, inc.  
1380 Norwood Ave. Itasca, IL. 60143  
 

 


